
 

 

After School Expanded Learning Program 
TK/KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT VERIFICATION FORM 

 
December 2019                     

 
Dear Parent/s: 
 
Beginning December 2, 2019, the Santa Barbara Unified School District will start new enrollment for 
the 2020-2021 school year. Enrollment is based on the parent’s home address. Please contact your 
neighborhood school to enroll your child. If you do not know what school your child should attend, 
please contact the district’s Office of Student Services at (805) 963-4338 x6276. 
 

When your registration is complete, please have the school secretary complete this form and return it 
to the After School Program Business Office. At that time, we will place your child on the After School 
Program waiting list of the school that your child will be attending TK/Kindergarten. Completion and 
return of this form does not necessarily guarantee a space in the program.  We will not 
place a child on a waiting list without this form. 
 
Please return this form to the: 
After School Program Business Office 
Monroe Elementary School, Room 22 

431 Flora Vista Drive 
Santa Barbara, CA 93109       
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:00pm  
Phone (805) 965-4633 x6502 
 
To be completed by the parent: 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent’s name: __________________________________Phone Number:______________________ 
 

************************************* 

To be completed by elementary school personnel only:                                      

Please complete this form to verify that the child named above is enrolled in TK/Kindergarten at your 

school. Thank you for your assistance. 

__________________________________________has enrolled in TK/Kindergarten at  

__________________________________________Elementary School 

_________________  ________________________________________ 

Date Authorized                        School Personnel Signature 

 


